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December 8, 2010

Chainnan Julius Genachowski
Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street SW
Washington, DC 20554

Dear Chainnan Genachowski:

Thank you for your leadership as your agency deals with the myriad of
telecomniunications issues facing our nation today. We are writing with regard to the
matter ofaccess stimulation.

We have heard that the Commission may be considering steps to eliminate the incentives
that foster access stimulation. As the Commission weighs this matter, we urge you to
consider any potential impacts made on free conference calling services. Millions of
consumers, small business, educational institutions, and other non-profit organizations
rely on free conferencing on a daily basis. We are confident there are solutions that
would provide a level playing field for all telecommunications service providers, while
eliminating the incentives for abuse.

Again, thank you for your work on this important issue and we look forward to working
with you to resolve this issue in a way that protects all American consumers and
businesses.

Sincerely,

t,"}1!;.'!rl!or-
Member of Congress
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Dana Rohrabacher
Member ofCongress

Cc: FCC Commissioners

David Wu
Member of Congress
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